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March 24th 2020.                                                                                                                21.00hrs.       

Following the press conference from Deputy Gavin St Pier this evening, the Sark Government 

wish to advise residents that the regulations issued tonight are Bailiwick wide and apply to Sark 

in full for the next fourteen days. Residents must be prepared that these restrictions may extend 

for 28 days, however this will be reviewed before the end of the initial period.  

At midnight tonight 24th March all non-essential work must cease unless it can be carried out 

from home. In the case of emergency work, please contact the Constable in advance.  

Food Stop, Mon Plaisir and the Gallery Stores will be closed tomorrow 25th March and will only 

carry out home deliveries. Further announcements on these arrangements will be made.  

Everybody except essential workers MUST REMAIN AT HOME except for two hours of exercise 

each day. To minimize the potential spread of the virus DO NOT VISIT OTHER HOUSEHOLDS. 

A list of essential workers is being drawn up in conjunction with businesses and these persons 

will be contacted directly.  

There will be no refuse collections for two weeks and all non-essential services will cease. 

All Government offices will close, apart for emergencies, everyone who can work from home 

must do so.  

The last passenger boat will be tomorrow, Wednesday 25th, after that only cargo boats will 

operate unless in the case of medical emergencies and essential appointments as approved by 

the Doctor. Private boat trips to the other Islands are prohibited.  

Further announcements will be made tomorrow, 25th March. Please bear with us at this 

challenging time, stay safe and respect these measures for the safety of our community.  

 

THESE REGULATIONS ARE LEGALLY ENFORCEABLE UNDER BAILIWICK LAW.  


